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April Meeting 

The next meeting of the Ewings Chapter SAR will 

convene Thursday evening April 25, 2013 at 

6:30 pm in the old Chester Academy/Court 

House buildings in Chester, Ohio.    If you plan on 

attending please contact President, Tom Romine 

at romine1t@gmail.com or 740-593-9070 or 

Secretary, William Beegle at beegle@hughes.net 

or 740-446-2152 by this Tuesday  evening 

4/23/2013.  

The speaker for the evening will be Mr. Bill 

Walker form Athens, Ohio.  Mr. Walker is no 

stranger to Ewings Chapter.  He has been 

generous with his time and has presented 

numerous programs on various historical topics 

and people over the years.  His topic for the 

evening will be about Milton Hollow a black man 

who received the Congressional Medal of Honor 

from the Civil War.  Milton Hollow was from 

Athens County.  Come to the meeting and hear 

more about this interesting individual from 

Southeastern Ohio.  

 

Highlights of February Meeting 

The meeting was held in Pomeroy, Ohio at the 
Meigs Museum with 14 members and guests.  
The end of the year financial statement was 
presented by Treasurer, William Beegle.  The 
program was provided by Ewings Compatriot, 
Arlen Saunders.  His topic was “Guns of the 
American Revolution”.    A special “Thank You 
Arlen!” for a job well done. 

March Meeting 

If you thought you missed the March meeting 

and newsletter you didn’t.  The March meeting 

scheduled for Thursday, March 28th fell on 

Maundy Thursday.  As the date approached 

many members related the fact that due to their 

Easter vacation plans they would not be able to 

attend the meeting.    It was decided by your 

Ewings’ officers it would be best to cancel the 

meeting so members could enjoy time with 

family and friends.   So “Happy Easter” a few 

weeks late.  

 

 Dates of Interest 

 April 26-28, 2013 – Annual State 

Conference – Crown Plaza Hotel in 

Dublin, Ohio.  

 May 23, 2013 Ewings Annual Awards 

Banquet 

 June 2013 – Summer meeting and 

election of 2013 -2014 officers.    

Reminders Corner 

Members please come to the meeting prepared 

to nominate people from your community who 

have made a difference in the lives of the people 

around them.  The chapter would like to 

recognize people in Law Enforcement, Fire 

Safety, EMT, Good Citizenship as well as 

Heroism.   Also, it will soon be time for the 

election of Ewings Officers.  Please be willing to 

step up when asked.                                               wkb   
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